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Electoral Matters Committee gets to work 
 
The Joint Standing Committee on Electoral Matters has today announced its inquiry into the 
conduct of the 2013 federal election.  
 
The Special Minister of State has asked the Committee to conduct an inquiry with the following 
terms of reference: 
 

Inquire into and report on all aspects of the conduct of the 2013 federal election and 
matters relating thereto. 
 

Submissions are now invited and a detailed schedule of public hearings will be announced in 
the near future.  
 
It is the Committee’s intention to hold hearings in all capital cities as well as a number of rural 
and regional areas. 
 
 
For information on the inquiry: contact the Secretariat on (02) 6277 2374, 
email em@aph.gov.au or visit the Committee website at http://www.aph.gov.au/em  
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